
 

 
 

 

105 N. Main Street 
Piedmont, AL  36272 

(256) 447-9496 
Piedmontfbc.org 

 
 
 

GOAL $5,000 

 

LEADERSHIP TEAM 
 
Lead Pastor - Michael Ingram Music and Senior Adult Pastor -Joe Wingard 
 
Children’s Director - Nellie Law Preschool Director - Kim Ivey 

WELCOME TO PIEDMONT  
FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 

 
Thank you for joining our worship service today.  Here at the 
PFBC, you will find a place to explore God’s Word, serve the 
Lord and worship in ways that make a difference in our  
community and our world.  Our church ministries are designed 
to praise Jesus Christ, build up families, and make an impact on 
our culture through the teaching and preaching of God’s Holy 
Word, the Bible. 
To our visitors…we extend a warm welcome because we are 
glad you’re here with us.  First-time visitors please stop by our  
Welcome Center by the Main Entrance to receive information 
about our church and a gift to show our appreciation for your 
attendance. 

 
 

Bro. Michael Ingram 

December 24, 2023 



  
 

SUNDAY, December 24 th   WEDNESDAY, December 27th 

Sunday School  9:00 a.m. No Wednesday night service  

Morning Worship        10:15 a.m. 

 No Evening Service      

 

Opportunities for Worship 

Birthdays 
December 25       Savannah Coble 

December 28       Natalie Yakely 

December 29       Billy Tolbert 

        Graham Morrow 

December 30       Kris Posey                           

         Victoria Gallagher 

December 31        Kenny Ingram

Phillip Kirk 
 256-283-4862 
Charles McDonnald 
 256-689-1479 

Deacons on Call 

Attendance: 
 
Sunday School                        161   

Sunday Morning/On Campus         217 

Estimated Online             45 

Sunday Evening -            

Wednesday Evening -  12//20                     

 

 

 
Attendance 

Week of December 17, 2023 

DECEMBER EVENTS 
   
December 24th  
No Sunday night service 
December 27th  
No Wednesday night service 
 

POINSETTIA SALE 
You will need to pick up the  
Poinsettia that you purchased  
today after the service. 
        Thank you. 

The mailbox for Christmas cards 
is setup outside the church office 
for you to deliver cards to church 
members. Don’t forget to check 
the box for cards by December 
24th.  

Dan Jones   Jerry & Pam Jones  
 
Hershel & Nellie Prater  Danny & Gail Pointer 
Daniel & Jewell Pointer  
 
Roland Cronan   Danny & Gail Pointer 
Polly Putman 
 
Herbert & Evelyn Harper  Sparks &Shelia Harper 
Rev. James & Jean Mangum  
 
J.H. & Betty Wisdom  Ted & Pam Acker 
Bill & Lillian Acker  
 
Martha Garner   Faith SS Class 
 
Reagan Ferguson   Gayle Wingard 
 
Bobby & Velma Young  Josephine Young 
 
Robert (Bobby) Reedy  Helen Reedy 
 
Robert & Venice Reedy  Helen Reedy 
 
Fred & Ethel Coble   Albert & Joyce Coble 
 
Willie & Alvis Martin  Albert & Joyce Coble 
 
Ed & Helen Spoon   Doug & Glenda Spoon 
  
John & Arlis Mitchell  Doug & Glenda Spoon 
 
Emily Zinn   Mark & Lynn Steward 
 
Dan Jones   Lynn, Kim,  

Sam, &Carol 
 
Doug & Joy Borden Ben & Ashley  
Mutt & Frances Steward Singleton 
 
Curtis & Verena Singleton Ben & Ashley 
Elmo Sing Singleton 
 
Edna & Jacob Snyder Johnny Rousseau 
Jimmy Jones 
George Jones 
James & Nellie Jones 

 
 

 IN        HONOR 

 

Cissy Harper                           Faith SS Class 
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